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NOTICE 
 

GENERAL RATE INCREASE 
 
 

 
TO:  Valued Customer 
 
FROM:  APPS Transport Group  
 
DATE:  November 20, 2024 
 
1. Please note that APPS CARGO TERMINALS is announcing a General Rate Increase of 4.6% 
effective on the expiry date of your current rate authority. In the event that your rate 
authority has already expired, then the rate increase will be effective no later than January 1, 

2025.  

The adjustment has been calculated to offset general increases in cost in all areas of the 
business but specifically the cost of transportation equipment, railway line-haul, labour and 
real-estate. We have taken every measure to improve efficiency and to minimize cost in order 
to mitigate this rate increase. This adjustment allows us to continue to invest in the resources 

that result in the superior service you deserve and expect. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please reach out to your local Account Manager to 
discuss.  

 
Copies Available: www.appscargo.com or request a hard copy which will be 
mailed.  
 

http://www.appscargo.com/
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